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It has been a busy week in the 
kitchen this week preparing our 
Harry Potter themed treats ready 
for the Christmas sale after school 
on Monday 9th December. A lot of 
chocolate has been melted and 
pumpkin pasties filled! We have also 
been busy preparing the packaging 
and posters with group logos. 

The agreed prices for our products are: 

 Chocolate frogs (various flavours) - £2.00 
 Chocolate wands - £1.00 
 Pumpkin Pasties - £2.00 
 Butterbeer - £1.00 
 Chocolate covered jelly beans – 50p a bag 

It has been wonderful to see such excellent teamwork, adaptability and 
perservance throughout this group project and I hope you enjoy seeing 
our finished products on Monday. 

 

Reminders: 

 Christmas performances – Tuesday 10th at 9.30am and 
Thursday 12th at 2pm. 

 Continue to practise times tables – it is definitely making a 
difference! 

 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


